
        

 

 
RAFFLES GIRLS’ PRIMARY SCHOOL 
  21 Hillcrest Road, Singapore 289072. Tel: 64684377   Fax: 6469 2024 

 
RGPS/N24/P6/005 
 
4 January 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Guardian, 
 
PSLE BOOKLETS 
 
The school will be doing a bulk order of the PSLE booklets comprising 2021-2023 

examination papers. The cost of each booklet is shown below: 

 

Subject Cost 

English $1.80 

Science $1.80 

Mathematics $1.80 

Foundation Mathematics $1.80 

Chinese $1.80 

Higher Chinese $1.80 

Foundation Chinese $1.80 

Malay $1.80 

Higher Malay $1.80 

Tamil $1.80 

Higher Tamil $1.80 

 
Students are strongly encouraged to purchase the booklets as the subject teachers 

will be using these booklets in class for revision. You need not purchase the booklet if 

you already have an unused copy at home.  

 

Please submit your order for the PSLE Booklet(s) by completing the online order 

form using the link below by 17 Jan 2024 (Wed). A NIL response is required. 

Please note that no further change/addition to orders is allowed after the deadline.  

 

Link: https://form.gov.sg/658e787f6b691d0012092138 

 

Please note: 

– Each student is only allowed to order one copy of each subject. 

– If your child is taking Higher Mother Tongue, she will also need to use the 

respective Mother Tongue booklet (i.e. Chinese, Malay and Tamil).  

 

 

 
 

https://form.gov.sg/658e787f6b691d0012092138


Payment Information 
 
If you have already filled in an application form to withdraw monies from your GIRO 

account to pay the expenses for school charges, once your consent to your 

child’s/ward’s purchase is received, monies will be withdrawn from GIRO account in 

accordance with your application.  

 

There will be a statement in the School Bill indicating the date that the bill amount will 

be deducted via the parent’s/guardian’s GIRO account. 

 

If you have not opted for GIRO standing order, please make payment upon receipt of 

the school bill. Bills for cash-paying students will include a SGQR, which parents may 

scan and pay to MOE using PayNow or NETS scheme. Parents can also make 

payment via SAM channels of payment, kiosks, internet or mobile application and 

cash/cheque. The cheque should be addressed to “Raffles Girls’ Primary School”. 

Students are to drop off the cash/cheque (together with hard copy school bill) at the 

General office. 

 
 
Thank you. 

 

Your Partner in Education, 

Mrs Elaine Quek 

Principal 

 
 
 

 


